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Dear Parents and Carers,

In order to protect our community, from today we will operate a new procedure for dropping and collecting your child from school.
Parents will no longer be allowed into the school building
At the start of the day, please drop your child at the front door, but DO NOT enter the building.  If you need to communicate with staff, please call the school or email your child’s teacher.
At the end of the day parents will need to queue outside the front door to the school.  When you get to the front of the queue, your child will be sent out to you.

Warmest regards and please take care of yourselves,

Shelagh 
